
Dear Healthcare committee members, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 649.  I believe as citizens and parents of children we have the right to 

informed consent especially for products that are put into our bodies. In supporting this bill, it will give 

consumers the safety and education they deserve.  

 

Thank you for your time,  

 

Blaire Salas 

 


